From: Shelia Welch <Shelia.Welch@caresouth-carolina.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
Date:  11/12/2014 9:46:04 AM
Subject:  FW: CareSouth Request for Letter of Support
Attachments:  Lt. Governors Office on Aging sample LOS 2014.docx

Tony, Todd Shifflet sent this attached letter to me. Please see below for explanation. | think it should go to you to
determine if you are willing to provide this letter to us. Thank you in advance. Shelia

Shelia Capps Welch, Director
Vantage Point,a division of CareSouth Carolina, Inc.

Pee Dee Region Area Agency on Aging and Disability Resource Center

843-383-8632 Office
843-383-8754 Fax
843-230-1277 Cell

From: Todd Shifflet

Sent: Wednesday, 12 November, 2014 9:34 AM
To: Shelia Welch

Subject: CareSouth Request for Letter of Support

Sheila - Ithink you are aware (maybe not) that we are in the midst of our Service Area Competition Grant - basically
our regular grant that we receive from HRSA in order to provide services to the uninsured, etc. We do it every three
years - usually. Back in 2011, we were able to get a letter of support from the Lt. Gov's office - via Denise, Ithink.

Attached is a sample which is basically the same letter as 2011. | know the environment keeps changing, but do
you think this would be possible this year? Thanks. Todd

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information, including health information, that is privileged,
confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY
PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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